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Roadrunner Round-up

Every Tuesday morning at 8:30AM
join us in the Robison courtyard to

rally our Roadrunners to a great
week! We’ll feature a different class
each week, make announcements
about school events, and end with

our Robison School Song!
 

Please join our Robison Elementary
community for this weekly

celebration of learning.

Robison Resources

Robison Elementary is working hard
to ensure that all of our students

have the resources they need to be
happy and healthy. Food resources

are available for all Robison students
and their families!

 
To request a food box or to visit the

Robison food pantry call Catie
Sanders at (520)232-7800 or email

caitlyn.sanders@tusd1.org

Character Strong "Trait of the Month"

This month’s focus is Respect. One way to think about Respect is “seeing value
in all people and things & treating them with care.” Many people feel Respected
in different ways, and we hope this month inspires discussions with your family

about what Respect means to you and how you can practice it together! 
Respect is 1 of 3 traits we will focus on throughout the year that helps students

Be Kind. Throughout the school, students will be developing skills like
perspective-taking, conflict resolution, and leadership.



Multi-Tiered System of Support (MTSS)

MTSS is an instructional system with tiered infrastructure that uses data to
match academic and social emotional supports to address the needs of the

whole child. Using Universal Design for Learning, differentiation and integrated
academic, social-emotional and behavioral supports at all levels, MTSS provides

a proactive, responsive and equitable system of support. MTSS at Robison
provides direct support to staff and students in order to help further the vision

and mission of the school. 
 

Our MTSS facilitator at Robison is Travis Spillers
Mr. Spillers can be reached at 232-7800 or travis.spillers@tusd1.org

Positive Behavior Interventions and Supports (PBIS) 

The Positive Behavior Interventions and Supports program is based upon a
philosophy of recognizing positive contributions of students. Our goal is to help
each child develop self discipline. The home and school share the responsibility

for developing good citizens. Parents, teachers and students must work
together to maintain a positive learning environment. 

As a part of PBIS, teachers, administrators, counselors, and support staff will
have the responsibility to TEACH positive behavior expectations to students.

PBIS means students will know exactly what is expected of them. Students who
take responsibility to behave positively will be recognized and rewarded in a
variety of ways (Beep Beep Bucks, monthly awards, etc.). Students will also
know the consequences that will result when they choose NOT to meet the

school-wide expectations. Robison Roadrunners are Respectful, Responsible,
Safe and Kind everywhere on campus!

 
 Our Robison PBIS Coordinator is Travis Spillers

Mr. Spillers can be reached at 232-7800 or travis.spillers@tusd1.org


